
 

2024 SUPPLEMENTAL BUDGET 
 

 
Admin’s work spans a wide breadth of services to state agencies and the public. The 
Governor’s budget recommendations reflect Admin’s efforts to clarify ambiguities and 
help our partners take advantage of federal funding opportunities.  

GRANTS CLARIFICATIONS: BUDGET NEUTRAL REQUEST  
Making technical corrections and clarifications. 

 

Correct Office of Grants Management Appropriation 
The Governor and Lt. Governor recommend a budget neutral correction to the FY 2024 and FY 2025 
appropriation to the Office of Grants Management (OGM) to clarify that a portion of the total funds 
appropriated to OGM is meant for the enterprise grants management system feasibility study, rather than an 
additional amount. This accurately reflects the legislative intent, and no additional funding is needed.  

Capital Cash Grants Clarifications 
The Governor and Lt. Governor recommend technical corrections to clarify how general fund capital grants to 
organizations and government entities are managed. 

LEVERAGING FEDERAL FUNDS: BUDGET NEUTRAL REQUEST 
Utilizing federal funds for eligible renewable energy projects and electric 

vehicle fleet purchases.  

 

State Building Renewable Energy, Storage, and Electric Vehicle Account 
The Governor and Lt. Governor recommend establishing the State Building Renewable Energy, Storage, and 
Electric Vehicle Account for agencies to utilize for renewable energy generation and energy storage 
improvements, and electric fleet vehicle purchases. The account would serve as a home for the funds that come 
back to Minnesota from the federal “Elective Pay in lieu of tax credits to non-taxed entities” program. The 
Governor also recommends funding in the capital budget to seed this account.  
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